
 

 
 

REQUIRED IMMUNIZATION 
Upcoming 7th Grade STUDENTS 

 
 
The State of Florida mandates that a seventh (7th) grade student may not enter school until the 
Florida Certification of Immunization (Form DH680) has been updated with required 
immunizations, or a medical/religious exemption, and turned in to the school office. Students 
without the required immunization documentation will be excluded from class on the first day 
of school (August 11, 2020).  
 
If your child has received the required (Tdap) Tetanus booster for 7th grade, we must have a 
copy on file at the school.  Please contact the school to schedule a time to drop off the 
updated Florida Certification of Immunization (Form DH680).   
 
If your child has not received the (Tdap) Tetanus booster, please contact your child’s physician 
to schedule an appointment, as soon as possible.  Please make sure the doctor’s office or clinic 
signs and stamps the name and address on the Florida Certification of Immunization (Form 
DH680).   
 
If you have any questions, please call Destin Middle School 833-7655 or the Okaloosa County 
Health Department at 833-9240.  Visit Florida Health Department School Immunizations for 
more information on require immunizations in the state of Florida.     
 

http://www.floridahealth.gov/programs-and-services/immunization/publications/_documents/20-21-schoolentry-eng.pdf

